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If the idea is to find additional water for the basin to offset new impacts from domestic wells users
(or additional municipal uses) then there has got to be a way to store water during high spring/fall
flows to be releases later in the year when the flows are more critical to salmonids and the aquatic
environments. To omit this at the start is to doom any potential success of the project. Otherwise all
this project is doing is slowing the bleeding, it is not solving any basin wide water issues.
 


